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Friday Nights 7:30 – 9:15  

  

8th September 
Bowling (£5) 

Local Bowling Alley 

15th September Crossway at Church 

22nd September Crossway at Church 

29th September Crossway at Church 

6th October 
Boys and Girls night 

In separate local homes 

13th October Crossway at Church 

20th October Crossway at Church 

27th October HALF TERM – No Crossway 

3rd November Crossway at Church 

10th November Crossway at Church 

17th November Crossway at Church 

24th November Crossway at Church 

1st December Crossway at Church 

8th December Crossway at Church 

15th December 
Christmas Banquet 

Details to follow 
 

 

SPECIAL EVENTS:  
 

10th – 11th  

February 2018 

Crossway Getaway 

Details to follow 

 

Spicer Street Church operates a safeguarding policy. 

  

  

  

  

  

What is Crossway? 

Crossway’s Friday Night Programme is part of the 

youth work of Spicer Street church. We meet  

every Friday evening during term time and do a 

combination of Bible studies and activities.  

  

 

Who’s it for? 

Crossway is for anyone in school years 7 - 9 (you 

can start from Easter in year 6). Everyone’s  

welcome - you don’t have to come to church  

regularly. 

  

 

What about the Bible? 

We believe that the way we find out about God 

and Jesus is by looking at the Bible. That’s why 

whenever we meet, with the exception of some 

activity nights, a key part of the evening will be 

spent looking at the Bible together.  

  

 

Where do we meet? 

Unless it says otherwise we meet at Spicer Street 

Church, St Albans, AL3 4PQ.  

See map on the reverse. 

 

 

What do you need to bring? 

Normally all you need to do is turn up at church—

no need to bring anything special. Crossway is 

free to attend, but sometimes you might need 

some money to pay for specific activities—please 

check out the details on the next page. 
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